
Turnitin Training Workshops -- All Are Welcome! (19/04/2012)

Dear All,

In order to meet the needs of our faculty members who want to know more about Turnitin -- a plagiarism
detection system, the Library has arranged three training workshops for teaching staff. This workshops will
cover:
1. How to set up Class and create assignments with Turnitin
2. How to submit students' papers for checking
3. How to retrieve Originality Report

Details of the workshops are as follows:
Session 1:
Date: 24th April, 2012 (Tuesday)
Time: 11:00 - 12:00 noon

Session 2:
Date: 26th April, 2012 (Thursday)
Time: 3:00 - 4:00 pm

Session 3:
Date: 27th April, 2012 (Friday)
Time: 3:00 - 4:00 pm

Venue: Bibliographic Instruction Room (RC03) of the Library

In order to let you have some basic understanding of the system before the workshops, please find herewith
the training materials and videos (English Windows only):
http://www.turnitin.com/en_us/training/instructor-training

You are welcome to come to any one of the above-mentioned sessions. For reservation or any enquiries,
kindly contact us atlib_ref@umac.mo or by calling 8397-8171.

Regards,
UM Library

http://www.turnitin.com/en_us/training/instructor-training

